
 

Dear Parents and Carers, Children and Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well and you enjoyed the Easter break 

along with the sunshine we have had.  This week, I have included a 

quotation sent to me by a very lovely friend.  When I received it, it 

made me smile.   
 

Having heard last week that the lockdown measures 

currently in place are set to continue, the quotation 

on the left hand side reminded me about the 

importance of hope and how crucial it is to hold on 

to it at these times. 

The word hope means ‘to dream or wish for’ 

something to happen, to breathe life into a plan. 

We have hope – hope is not cancelled.  I am 

dreaming, hoping for the day we can open the doors 

of Wren’s Nest again to all children and welcome 

you back to school, where our love, teaching and 

learning can continue to grow and flourish. 

I look forward to this day, with great anticipation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, it remains very important that we continue to support our families during this very 

uncertain time.  Our school mobile phone is continuing to be held by either myself or another member 

of the Senior Leadership Team and is a way of contacting us, should you need to, so we can provide 

you with appropriate help and assistance. 

The mobile number is: 07858 986604 

Take care of yourselves, we are here if you need us.   

I remain hopeful we will see you and your families very soon and that we can all 

move on to a new and better way of life – creating ‘new normal’ for us all. 

Love, Mrs Parkes x 

Mrs Parkes’ ideas for the week:   

 Dance like no one is watching to music you enjoy! 

 Read a story or listen to one read by the teachers on the school 

website. 

 Tell someone in your house or via telephone/text that you love 

them and can’t wait to see them soon. 

 Draw, paint or make a ‘rainbow of hope.’   

SHINE IT BRIGHT for all to see. 
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